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Thursday 6th February 2014 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have been trying very hard in Reception to work as a whole class to earn some class credits. 

We are very excited to tell you that our hard efforts have earned us 50 class credits! This means 

that we have earned a class reward.   

 

A couple of days ago we shared our ideas about what we would like as our class reward and then 

took a vote to decide what we would do. A large majority of the class voted to watch a snow and 

ice film in their pyjamas!   

 

Our reward will take place in the afternoon on Friday 14th February 2014.   

 

Please could the children bring their pyjamas (or onesies!) in a bag on that morning so that they 

can get changed into their pyjamas at the beginning of the afternoon. 

 

If you have any questions please feel free to ask a member of the Reception team. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Alletson     Mrs D Reynolds 

Reception Teacher    Head Teacher 

 


